Gunnison Wildlife Association
1567 Thorton Way
Gunnison, CO 81230


July 29, 2019


GMUG Planning Team:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the GMUG Plan.  Gunnison Wildlife Association (GWA) is very concerned with the amount of pressure being placed upon the ecosystem within the GMUG, especially the areas around Crested Butte, Taylor Park, Ohio Creek Valley and the West Elk Wilderness.  

Recreation in these areas is growing at an alarming rate and will continue to do so as the population continues to grow in the State of Colorado.  GWA requests that the GMUG planning team take a closer look at the impacts to the ecosystem by the growing recreation upon the GMUG.

We are very supportive of the Wildlife Management Areas identified in the current draft.  These Wildlife Management areas are mostly located next to Semi-primitive non-motorized areas that have little to no trials in the area and most of them are included in the Colorado Road less Rule.  Therefore we suggest including them into the Wildlife Management Areas.  This would bring larger landscapes together that will promote a healthier ecosystem moving forward.  


Andy Cochran
President 
Gunnison Wildlife Association
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